October 18, 2014
Trails End Land Company, Inc.

Shohola Falls Trails End Land Co. Inc., held a Board of Director’s meeting on Saturday October 18, 2014 in the association office building at 9:30a.m.
Officers Present

President    - Mike Smith

Vice Pres.    - Robert Personette
Treasurer    - Jo-Ann Pollack

Secretary   - Wendy Glynn

Members Present

Iris Altreche

Lori Bush

GerryLynn Haak

Thomas Miller

Members Absent
Vinny D’Eusanio
Others Present

Pam Valenza – Property Mgr.

Richard Henry – Attorney

President Smith called the meeting to order at 9:30a.m.  Called for a motion to approve the July 2014 minutes: MOTION: by Jo-Ann Pollack to accept the July 2014 Minutes. Second: Bob Personette VOTE: Abstain: Wendy Glynn All others: in favor

Property Manager’s Report

Pam Valenza - 
· Remax sold 11 lots this year and 2 additional lots were sold to adjacent property owners
· 32 lots in inventory with 5 lots possibly deeding back

· Received an offer on lot 2608; they accepted the counter offer of $4,000

· Paid approx. $5,900 toward school taxes 

· Lot 2610 - submitted $1,000 offer for lot 2609 – it would be ¼ Dues. Counter-offer with $1,500

· Everyone has a copy of the financial status of the Land Co. The backhoe is still being paid- done June 2016 when the older backhoe will be traded up
MOTION: by Iris Altreche to close the Land Company meeting at 9:36am.  Second: Jo-Ann Pollack VOTE: All in favor

Respectfully submitted,
Maegan Herington
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